From: roberta sacks|

Sent: 18 December 2017 11:17
To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Subject: 2017/5913/P

Dear Ms Constantinescu
Ref: 2017/5913/P

| have seen a copy of the letter, sent to you by Mr Gerald Paterson, about the proposed
basement development at No. 4 Keats Grove.

| agree with him and support his objections to this work.
Kind regards,

Roberta Sacks



